
Nob Hill Elementary SAF Minutes  
Tuesday, January 15, 2019    
Nob Hill Elementary Cafeteria 
 
I. Welcome 
 
In attendance: Please see sign in sheet.  
 
II. Principal’s Report: Introduced the new SAF Chairperson Maritza Rutland 
 
III. CAAC Report: The meeting was a positive meeting to share wonderful news about each 
school that was represented at the meeting. With the help of administration and a group of 
parent’s voices at NHE a new intercom system has been installed. Parents voices do matter and 
should speak up.   
 
IV. DAC Report: The DAC has passed 4 new motions.  
The first motion passed was to have the wording on the parent survey friendlier about 
attendance.  
The Second motion passed was to try and have one nurse available at each school in Broward 
County.  
The third motion passed was to create new school ID’s for schools.  
The fourth motion passed was to add Drivers Ed information on school websites in middle 
school and high schools.  
 
Two new policies were introduced at the meeting that the school district would like feedback 
from the parents and teachers. The first policy is Emergency Codes and Safer spaces. The 
district would like the feedback to be sent to Districtadvisory@gmail.com.  
 
The last item discussed was the allergy situation at school. It was brought up at the advisory 
meeting that NHE has done a great job at addressing our food allergies during school hours. 
Through the discussion in the advisory meeting it was mention that Broward School District 
should provide each school with two Epi-pens on campus. Mrs. Floyd was not aware of the 
policy and was to follow up on the situation.  
 
V. Public Input:   
 
Next Meeting 
Tuesday February 19, 2019 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 10:00am 
 
Minutes: 
Approved as Presented: ______  Date: ______ 
Approved as correct: _______  Date: _____  
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